
 

 

20TH NOVEMBER 2020 

APLEY NEWS 

Base 1 enjoyed our Forest School scavenger hunt this week. They 
were very lucky to spot a buzzard on our field. Miss Smith 
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It has been another busy week in school. I would like to thank the 
staff, parents and children of Base 13, Base 7 and Base 5 for 
their fantastic response to the bubble closures and the new     
remote learning options. Thank you for the positive feedback we 
have received about this, we fully understand that a bubble      
closure is difficult for everyone involved as we are all having to 
adapt.   I have really enjoyed logging in to teams everyday to see 
the work, messages and photographs of learning that have been 
completed.  This has been another example of how the Apley    
community has worked together in these ever challenging times.  I 
am looking forward to seeing Bases 13 and 7 on Monday and Base 5 
on Tuesday next week.  

We have had a successful anti-bullying week again this year.  Our 
safeguarding team delivered an informative assembly with the 
‘United Against Bullying’ message and set a task for all of our   
classes to complete.  Base 9 shared their work with me on 
Wednesday this week and I was very impressed with their 
thoughtful and mature comments.   

As a reminder, please do not send your children in to school if 
they are unwell or if they have been in contact with anyone who 
has Covid symptoms.   If you are unsure, please contact the office 
and we will be able to advise you.  

I hope you all have a good weekend. Stay safe.  

Mrs Ellen Smith  - Headteacher 

 

Covid-19 Email Address 

If you need to inform us that your child 
has had a positive Covid-19 test result, 
please use the following email address 
H2190@taw.org.uk  

Please do not use this email for any  
other reason. Many thanks. 

Little Angels 

With Christmas just around the corner, 
this week Year 2 have started to   
practise for their Nativity! We are   
already seeing some rising stars. Well 
done Year 2. 

Here are some examples 
of the excellent work, 
from across the year 
groups, for the Black 
History Month display 
they have created here 
in school. They should 
be very proud of their 
work. 
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DATE EVENT 

Tuesday 24th November Whole School Flu Vaccinations 

Thursday 3rd December Year 3 - Hobgoblin Theatre 
Company ‘A Christmas Carol’ 

Monday 7th December Year 4 - Hobgoblin Theatre 
Company ‘A Christmas Carol’ 

Monday 7th December Year 6 - Loudmouth Theatre 
Company 

Wednesday 9th December Year 1&2 ‘Splats’ Circus Skills 

Friday 11th December Year 5 - Loudmouth Theatre 
Company 

Friday 11th December Christmas Jumper Day for 
Save The Children 

Friday 18th December Last Day Of Term 

Enlightening Experiments 

If the distance changes between the 
light source and an object, how does 
this impact the shadow it casts? 
Base 11 put their investigation skills 
to the test to create some brilliant, 
unique ideas to explore the           
relationship between distance and 
size. Great fair testing!  

Anti-Bullying Week 

During anti-bullying week, the children in Year 3 
completed some jigsaw pieces to show the part they 
are going to play in standing united against bullying. 
The jigsaw pieces are going to be put together on a 
display to show how we can all work together to  
eliminate bullying. 

 


